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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
So football did not come home. However, Nursery can celebrate as 
they had Spain in the school draw and they will receive a prize. 
Thank you to all of you who supported the Summer Fair. The rain 
did not keep you away and there was a lovely family and community 
atmosphere throughout. A special thank you to all of the children 
who queued up to ensure they could throw a sponge at me! 
Hopefully it might be a little warmer next year. Thanks again to 
Heather, Ashleigh, Miss Simmons and Miss Worthington making 
this happen and be successful. We raised £1175. Thank you.  
Tuesday’s presentation evening was a wonderful time to reflect on 
the year and handout awards. Thank you to Mrs Fox who organised 
and arranged this. Thank you also to Mrs Riley and the Key Stage 2 
band who played at the beginning. A lovely evening was had by all.  
You will have received your child’s report today. Please could you 
spend someone with your child and fill in their comments and add 
your comments and return this sheet to school next week.  
On Friday 26th July it will be toy day in school. Please could you 
ensure that children do not bring in any electrical toys or devices.  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday.  

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Nursery: Miami-Rose 

Reception: Lucy 

Year 1: Zack 

Year 2: Evie-Mo 

Year 3: Meadow 

Year 4: Thomas 

Year 5: Tia 

Year 6: Rohan 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place:  Reception      96.8% 

2nd Place:  Year 3     94.7% 

3rd Place:   Year 2    94.4% 

Year 1     94.0%   

Year 5     90.2% 

Year 4     90.1% 

Year 6     88.0%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 19th July 2024 

Half term root value – Happiness     Weekly branch Value – Reflection 

 

Team Points Term WINNERS 
 Congratulations to O’Brien who are the winners 
for Summer Term 2024. The prize they received 

was a silent disco and fun was had by all the 
children in O’Brien. They will get to watch a video 

message from Kate O’Brien herself! 

Dates for your diary… 
Monday 22nd July - Nursery family picnic 10.00 – 11.15 

Tuesday 23rd July - Reception family picnic 10.00 – 11.15 

Tuesday 23rd July – Y6 Trip to Air raid Shelters 

Tuesday 23rd July – Y6 Oscars 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Wednesday 24th July – EYFS Celebrations  

Wednesday 24th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 9am 

Friday 26th July – Farewell Assembly 

Friday 26th July – Toy day 

Friday 26th – Break Up for summer 

 

 
 
 

Year 5 Corner… 
Year 5 have had a busy week. First of 

all they visited their link school, 

Mellor Primary. They took part in a 

forest school session which 

included; fire pit, swings, making 

bracelets, animal hunt and building 

a town together. 

 
The next day, they got to experience 

a taster day at St Anne’s High school. 

They went in the science labs to test 

various indicators, had a maths 

lesson about fractions and finding 

links, and finished with History 

where they learnt lots of different 

terminology. 

 
 

Whole School Attendance 92.6% (Target 96%) 


